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Notice regarding selection of category and associated application  

for listing on Standard Market 

 

Tokyo, September 17, 2021— FinTech Global Incorporated (hereafter, “FGI” and “the 

Company”) hereby provides notice of a resolution passed by the Board of Directors at its 

meeting today to select the Standard Market as the category to which FGI will belong when the 

Tokyo Stock Exchange (hereafter, “TSE”) transitions to a new structure on April 4, 2022, and to 

apply for listing on this market.  

As described in the press release “Notice regarding transfer from Mothers to Second 

Section of Tokyo Stock Exchange,” dated January 25, 2021, management opted to switch to the 

Second Section of the TSE in January 2021, in line with TSE securities listing regulations that 

give Mothers-listed companies a choice of listing markets, with a view to transitioning to the 

new Standard Market category later, in 2022. In accordance with this plan, FGI will submit an 

application for its choice of the Standard Market.  

FGI received the results of an initial assessment of compliance with listing standards for 

new market segments from Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc., on July 9, 2021, confirming that the 

Company meets the listing standards for the Standard Market.  

The Company will now proceed with the steps to apply for its choice of new market, based 

on the schedule set by Tokyo Stock Exchange.  
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